
 

 
 
April 29, 2019 
 
Dear students, teachers, and families of Kitsilano Secondary School,  
 
On behalf of the children and families at BC Children’s Hospital I would like to thank you for your 
very generous book donation. We were able to incorporate some of the new books into our 
collection, and place the rest in the Little Free Library, which is heavily used by patients and 
families. Your thoughtfulness and generosity have moved us all at the Family Support and 
Resource Centre.  
 
Children come to our hospital from all parts of British Columbia. As staff and volunteers, we try to 
ensure that each child’s visit to the hospital is as pleasant as possible. Gifts like yours help us put 
smiles back where they belong.  
 
Thank you once again for sharing with us at BC Children’s Hospital. 
 
 
Our best wishes. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Pamela Harrison, MLIS 
Health Literacy Information Specialist 
BC Children’s & Women’s Hospitals 

 


